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Dear Dr Phipps 

 

Mid Wales rail consultation 

 

An hourly service would be a great improvement on the Aberystwyth-

Shrewsbury line. 

 

It has been promised for years and I am sure it will encourage greater use of 

the railway. 

 

I live in Llandre, which is between Aberystwyth and Borth. The train used to 

stop here at one time but the station is now closed.  I have been asking for 

sometime for this station to be re-opened. 

It would only need to be a request stop and would not need a car park.   

 

Yours 

 

Lorraine Hill 
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